SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
January 18, 1951

The Board of Directors of the Sand Hill River Drainage and Conservancy District met at the Court
House, in Crookston, Minnesota, on the 18™ day of January, 1951

All directors were present.

The meeting was called to order by the President, Ole G. Olson, and requested the secretary to
read the minutes of the meeting held on July 10, 1950. There being no omissions or corrections, the
president approved the minutes as read.

The president stated that this meeting was called for the purpose of getting together with the
East Polk County Soil Conservation Group and also with the Federal attorney and engineer from St. Paul,
Minnesota, to discuss drainage conditions in the district. There had been some report that the East
Polk County Soil Conservation had been encouraging land owners on the East end of Sand Hill River to
drain more water into the river. After discussing this matter with the group representing the East Polk
County Soil Conservation it was agreeable that before any more drainage projects were started that
they would advise the directors of the Sand Hill River Drainage and Conservancy District. The attorney
and engineer representing the Federal Government discussed the work to be done by the Federal
Government. They stated that because of war conditions that most likely no work would be done on
Sand Hill River during the next year.

There being no further business, motion made by Henry Nolte and seconded by Martin Braaten

to adjourn. Motion carried and the president declared the meeting duly adjourned.

N.J. Mjelde, Secretary



